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ASSET Changes Implemented 
 

 
A fix to ASSET Youth services was needed after the most recent ASSET update  
and was deployed on October 31, 2019. 
 
The issues addressed: 
 
1) In some instances, when career planners tried to add a service beyond the 3  
     pre-enrollment services, they saw a validation that they needed to add the  
     pre-enrollment services when they had already been added: 

 

 
 

2) In another instance the funding source appears as "Invalid" for existing services.   
     This is due to updated services, and system will still allow user to save records  
      with this. 

 

 
 
 

There are still problems with Webi reports, and the team is working on fixing those.   
 

If you experience any other issues please report them to DWD DL DET ASSET 
(DETASSET@dwd.wisconsin.gov) 
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